From:

Sent: 27 August 2020 10:30
To: Admin

Cc: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Re: FW: NYM/2020/0425/FL Query

Dear all

I must admit that if one looks on Google earth it does appear that the existing building is very close to the trees.
However, this is caused by shadows and on the ground and there is sufficient space for both the lean-to and the
right of way without removing any trees.

To avoid any confusion the first tree had to be felled since the Google earth was photoed last year. This was
because horses had barked the tree right round at the bottom and it had died. The barked stump is still present as
evidence. [ have fenced off the remainder of the trees to prevent any further such accidents and am constructing
a tree guard next to the stump were we shall plant out a horse-chesnut seedling that we currently have growing

in a pot in our garden.

I attach a photo of the proposed area at ground level. For the avoidance of doubt, the digging works seen in the
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photograph are NOT associated with the proposed shed. They mark the installation line of a water pipe to

improve our field drinking facilities.
Please do get in touch if further information is required.

Many thanks

John Cook

JSW COOK
BURGATE FARM
HARWOOD DALE
SCARBOROUGH
YO13 0DS

On 27 Aug 2020 09:13, Admin <admin@walkerfarmbuildings.co.uk> wrote:
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